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OTTAWA- 4th June, 1924.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie, -

Dr. Beland has referred 
to me your letter to him of May 23rd with 
reference to the case of Colonel Byng Hall.

We are in communication
with our District Superintendent at St. John in 
this case and upon the receipt of a report I shall 
be glad to advise you of the action which it is 
possible for us to take.

Yours ve^y truly.

Chairman.

eneral Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C ,B. 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,
"MONTREAL - Quebec.


